
 

 
 
 

 

 

17 May 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

End of Year Reward Trips 2024 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the plans for the end of term reward trips 

for all students who have achieved 1500 positive points.  

Since its launch last February our reward and recognition system has been very successful and 

students strive each day to achieve positive points in their lessons. The purpose of our reward 

system is to give students recognition for their efforts throughout the year which will then make 

them feel valued, help to build their confidence and give them motivation to achieve. The 

system is aligned to our whole school values of ‘We Care, We Aim High, We Learn and Achieve 

Together’. In addition, rewarding good behaviour enables students to become self-disciplined, 

take responsibility for themselves and work together as a community. 

We are following on from the successful events we held last year at Woodmill activity centre and 

will be offering activities such as Donutting, paddle boarding and an inflatable swimming 

session. There will also be an alternative opportunity to take part in a theatre trip. These events 

will take place from Monday 8 July through to Friday 19 July. 

The deadline for students to achieve 1500 positive points will be Friday 7 June, this is due to 

having to confirm numbers for the events in advance. If your child has successfully achieved 

1500 positive points by this date they will receive a letter with instructions on how to select the 

activity they wish to participate in. The costs of these activities will range from £10 to £17 and 

we will be asking for contributions to secure your child’s place. Any points achieved after this 

date will be celebrated in our end of year assemblies. If you have any questions, please email 

general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Turner 

Associate Assistant Headteacher   

Head of Design Technology  
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If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


